

New Jersey Association

Central Atlantic Conference, United Church of Christ
195 Ridgewood Avenue, Glen Ridge, NJ 07028-1201
973-748-7772 FAX973-748-7779
newjerseyassociation@email.com www.njassociation.org

June 20, 2013

The Rev. Daniel J. Lundquist Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court St. Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Dan,

This letter is to inform you that the New Jersey Association Church and Ministry Commission, in their regular meeting on April 16, 2013, voted to license three lay members of Grace UCC, with the approval of Grace UCC Council, to celebrate communion in and for Grace UCC for a period of one year. Each license will be reviewed annually and renewed, if appropriate.

We understand that they will be under your supervision, that they will celebrate communion only at worship services of Grace UCC, and that they will sign a document that you will draft, with our approval, "outlining the limits and understanding of licensure." We encourage you to share with them the "Practice of Faith - Communion" pamphlet available from UCC Resources, the Introduction to Worship in the UCC Book of Worship, and any other resource you may have available that will be of use in their growing understanding of this sacrament.

Members of our Commission will be joining you in worship in the near future, and look forward to meeting Geoffrey C. S. Marsh, Christine Syltevik and William Taylor, whom we hereby license as Lay Eucharistic Ministers of Grace UCC.

Sincerely,

New Jersey Association Church and Ministry Commission